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Kia Ora Koutou

Greetings

TOO TAATOU KAAINGA : OUR PLACE

           nurture            grow                 inspire

         whaangai    whakatipu    whakamanawa 

Te Oranga. Well Being.

Term 4 Upcoming 
Events 

Weds 27 Nov 
- Interschool 

Athletics 
- BOT Meeting 

5:30pm 
Thurs 28 Nov 
- Junior School 

Hamilton Zoo Trip 
- Road Warden Trip 
Tues 3 Dec 
- Family Festive 

Evening 
Weds 4 Dec 
- Year 6 visit MIS 
Fri 6 Dec 
- Year 6 Waimarino 

Trip 
Thurs 12th Dec 
- Final Assembly / 

End of Year 
Prizegiving 11am 

Fri 13th Dec 
- Last day Term 4 
Tues 28 Jan 
- Term 1 

commences

School Pool

Our school pool is now 
open and all classes are 
now swimming. Children 
need to bring a swim bag 

with a towel and togs every 
day.

Phone: 078897250 Absentee Txt: 0274616585      Dental Clinic: 078890493

Room 3 enjoying the Northern Districts 
Cricket session.
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http://www.morrinsvilleprimary.school.nz
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Touch - Wednesday 27th 
November 

3:30pm  
- MS Chiefs - Field 4 
- MS Crusaders - Field 1 
4pm  
- MS Warriors - Field 1 
- MS Hurricanes - Field 2 

- Bye - MS Blues

Year 6 Visit to Morrinsville Intermediate School
Year 6 children who will be attending MIS next year will be given a sheet of 
paper 'Getting to Know Me' which we ask that is filled out and returned on 

Orientation Day.
Year 6 Orientation Day is scheduled for WEDNESDAY 4th December from 
11.00 a.m. until approx. 12.30 p.m. This is where students will meet in the 
Hall and be informed of their class placement/teacher. They will meet the 

2025 Year 8’s.

Junior School Hamilton Zoo Trip 

On Thursday 28th November Room’s 7, 8, 9, 10, 11 & 12 will be going to 
Hamilton Zoo for an excursion relating to our topic this term.


Leaving school at 9:15am and returning approximately 2:30pm. They will be 
travelling to the Zoo by bus. The charge for this trip is $5.


All children need comfortable sneakers, school jacket, hat, uniform, 
morning, lunch and a drink (there are no school lunches provided on this 

trip).

Permission slips for this trip went home last week.


We are looking for parent helpers for this trip. If you are available please fill 
out the form and let your child’s classroom teacher know.

Interschool Athletics 
This Wednesday 27th November. 


All children who are participating were given a notice on Friday.

Please see the timetable for the day below. 


We are looking for parents/whaanau to help on the day. Please let us know if you can 
assist.
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ROOM 2 ALSO ENJOYING THE NORTHERN DISTRICTS CRICKET SESSIONS
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